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Awards and Member At Large Reports 

 
 

Awards 
 
SPMS Awards: 
Club Swimmers of The Month 
 

December 2019 

Brendan Hickey Southern California 

Aquatic Masters 

Amazing effort and great results 

James Tobin Mission Viejo Masters Performance at the SCM Champs – 4 

team records  

Marci Baun Southern California 

Aquatic Masters 

Amazing effort and great results 

November 2019 

George McNee Conejo Valley Masters Swam 1st meet in 30+Years! Swam 3 

events! 

Holly Watkinson Conejo Valley Masters Competed in First Swim Meet ! 100 

Breast 100 Free  

Jeremy Romaine Competitive Tri-Swim 

Masters LLC 

Always ready for a challenge & 

swimming faster 

Megan Hans Competitive Tri-Swim 

Masters LLC 

Never missed a practice despite an 

injured ankle 



Vanessa Pryor Conejo Valley Masters Swam in 1st Swim Meet. 50 & 200 

Free,100 Breast 

Yuan “Susan” Zu Competitive Tri-Swim 

Masters LLC 

Attacks her workouts while prioritizing swim 

form 

 
Any SPMS coach can nominate their SPMS members. The nomination form is located at 
https://www.spmasterswim.org/club-swimmer-of-the-month-award-nomination 
 
The following awards were announced and presented at the November 14th annual meeting in 
Long Beach: 

• Contributor of the Year – Errol Graham  
• Steve Schofield Award – Ken Brisbin  
• Jim Marcus Award – Arlette Godges and Becky Cleavenger  

The USMS award winners were also honored at the annual meeting. 
 
The Male and Female Swimmers of The Year awards were presented at the SCM regional 
championships in December. Congratulations to the winners. 
Male Swimmer of The Year: Steve West 
Female Swimmer of The Year: Bonnie Spivey 
 
USMS Awards: 
Nothing to report at this time. 
 

Member at Large 
Attended the UCLA SCM meet October 27th. I was only able to attend for a couple of hours as I 
had to catch a flight for a business trip. The meet was well run, the volunteers were friendly, 
and people seemed to have a good time. 
 
Attended the SPMS SCM Championships meet December 6th through 8th. The Grunions hosted 
another successful meet. This one was a bit shorter than in recent years, which was well 
received. All feedback I heard was positive. 
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